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Jennifer Vinh

From: Christy Willman < >
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2025 4:24 PM
To: Jennifer Vinh; Peter Campbell
Subject: [EXTERNAL] PAR 1111 and PAR 1121 public comment OPPOSED

Dear Jennifer Vinh and Peter Campbell,  
 
These proposed changes (PAR 1111 and 1121) will negatively affect average citizens and those least able 
to afford the financial impact. I have read the agency cost analysis which fails to address a multitude 
factors that influence cost. My costs as a senior on a fixed income will include expensive upgrades to my 
home before I can ever install a heat pump. Those costs are not factored into the equation.  
 
A greater issue is that these measures are unlikely to decrease greenhouse gases without first 
addressing the electrical grid’s use of natural gas. Given that 36% of our electricity comes from natural 
gas, wouldn’t it be more prudent to target zero emissions from the grid 
first? https://calmatters.org/environment/climate-change/2024/08/california-clean-power-progress-
grid/  Rather than move forward with inflationary costs for the average consumer, why not fix the current 
grid which cannot support the increasing reliance on electricity.  
I just don’t see an upside to the goal of decreasing greenhouse gases in these proposals. Burning more 
fossil fuels to create electricity and contributing to consumer inflation is counter intuitive.  
 
Best Regards, 
Christy Willman 
Retired Registered Nurse  
Sent from my iPhone  




